
Morning Lisa, 

The beech (T1) is a tree I have spoken to Imogen about as in covering email sent to her,

(T12) is the poplar  

(T17) reduce lower limb from 4m to 2m 

(T18) oak remove first small limb at 3.0m high 

Hope this helps if you could get Imogen to give me a ring and let me know her thoughts on the beech limb 

Kind regards 
Scott
S.Raney tree services 

Get Outlook for iOS
From: Lisa Griffin <Lisa.Griffin@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 9:02:30 AM
To: scott22250@hotmail.co.uk <scott22250@hotmail.co.uk>
Subject: Tree works application 2021/2325 - Krons Manor, Fairstead Lane, Hempnall 
 
Dear Scott
 
Thank you for the above application we received on 19 October 2021.
 
Please confirm the following details:
 

 T1 Beech â€“ if the spread is to be reduced back (road side only?), please provide the current and finishing 
measurements

 T11-T16 â€“ please advise which â€œTâ€� number the Poplar is
 T17 Pine â€“ please provide the current and finishing measurements of the lower limb to be reduced
 T18 Oak â€“ if crown raise to be carried out, please provide measurement from ground to first branch

 
Any photos you may have would also be helpful.
 
Regards
 
 
 
Lisa Griffin
Business Support Officer: Technical
t  01508 533655 e lisa.griffin@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk   

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor 
must you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this 
email relates to Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on 
behalf of the councils. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any 
attachments are free from known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by 
members and employees of Broadland District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.  
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